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St. Paul RCMP seeking assistance to work with the community

St. Paul, Alta. — The St. Paul RCMP are looking for residents to participate in a community—wide

initiative. Are you a resident or business owner with operating surveillance cameras on or within

your property?

If so, the St. Paul RCMP are looking for your assistance in solving future crimes! Willing
participants are asked to provide information regarding their address and contact information
with the St. Paul RCMP. This information will be kept in a secure data system and used only for

the purposes of tracking availability of video cameras. If a crime takes place near your

residence or business, you may be contacted by the St. Paul RCMP to provide video footage
and assist in the investigation of criminal matters.

"We all play a part in keeping our communities safe." — Cst. Adam Figgens

For further information and to participate, contact:

Cst. Adam Figgens
St. Paul RCMP

adam.figgens@remp—gre.gc.ca

(780) 645—8870

Or

Cst. Joe Gervais

St. Paul RCMP

joe.gervais@remp—arc.qc.ca

(780) 645—8870

Media Contact:
Cst. Monnika Hildebrand

St. Paul RCMP

780—645—8870


